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Banyo Library 
carpark closed
Friday 4 to Monday 7 
October 2024
The Banyo Library carpark will be closed from 
Friday 4 until Monday 7 October (inclusive) for 
Queensland Rail’s station upgrade works.

Banyo Library will open as usual during this time.

We appreciate your understanding while we build 
you a better Banyo station.

For more information, please contact Queensland Rail’s project team 
on free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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